
 
  

  

 

 
 

 

 
 

-- 

From: Daniel Teperman 
To: Planning and Housing 
Subject: [External Sender] My comments for 2023.PH7.9 on October 26, 2023 Planning and Housing Committee 
Date: October 26, 2023 10:26:11 AM 

To the City Clerk: 

On behalf of Haven Developments, Haven Developments supports this proposed study and further 
believes this will be a viable solution to ensuring that more housing stock is available for the City of 
Toronto. In addition,  this study and the anticipated positive outcome for office conversion toward 
residential units will ensure that the City of Toronto can foster more complete communities and there is a 
mix of more housing options for the communities. 

We support this initiative and if you wish, we would be delighted to share our experiences 
with the Committee and City Staff. 

Sincerely, 
Daniel Teperman 
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